
WORLD BRIDGE FEDERATION
International Sport Federation (IF) recognized by the International Olympic Committee

Chennai – 26th September 2015

The President of the Polish Bridge Union

cc. Cezary Balicki
Adam Zmudzinski
President, World Bridge Federation

Dear President of the Polish Bridge Union

The Credentials Committee of the World Bridge Federation met earlier today. It 
determined that the invitation extended to Cezary BALICKI and Adam 
ZMUDZINSKI be withdrawn; consequently they will no longer be eligible to play in
the Bermuda Bowl in Chennai.

The Polish Bridge Union is entitled to propose a replacement pair to play in the 
Bermuda Bowl subject to the usual restrictions on their system for the first day of
play.

Yours sincerely

Yves Aubry
Chairman of the WBF Credentials Committee
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